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 The DHS and DMS Science Olympiad teams earned high honors at the District Competition held in 
March. Thank you to Patricia Schriner, Adam Jorgensen and Jerrod Braman for all of their work with 
our kids. 

 
 Senior Caleb Hodgson was named the Student of the Quarter by the Dansville staff for his outstanding 

work ethic and leadership at school. Caleb was recognized by the Williamston Sunrise Rotary Club at 
their March meeting for earning this award. 
 

 Four Dansville High School students were inducted into the National Technical Honor Society for their 
hard work and achievement at the Wilson Talent Center. Congratulations to Matthew Frantz, Jon 
Daman, Brendan Pulver and Mike Malthaner. 
 

 Senior Christian Argersinger was recognized at the Daughter’s of the American Revolution Club’s 
meeting for earning the D.A.R. scholarship for his academic work and written essay. 

 
 Dansville’s FFA students participated in Project R.E.D. at the Ingham County Fairgrounds, where more 

than 700 third graders visited to learn about agriculture and farming. 
 

 Five students from the Dansville High School Band participated in the MSBOA State Solo and 
Ensemble Festival. Tyler Sutfin performed a trumpet solo, and Elizabeth Troia, Liz Wahl, Hugh Service 
and Logan Rodriguez-Robinson played a saxophone quartet. 

 
 The PEERS Foundation and General Motors brought an Augmented Reality Distracted Driving 

Education Simulator (ARDDES) to Dansville High School for students to experience This virtual reality 
environment exposed students to the dangers of distractions such as phone calls, texting and social 
media use while driving. 

 

 
 

 

 


